Senate Research Report
February 18, 2010

Awards and Honours

Queen’s Prizes for Excellence in Research

Drs. Wendy Craig (Psychology) and Martin Duncan (Physics, Engineering Physics and
Astronomy) are the 2009 winners of the Queen’s Prizes for Excellence in Research. These $5,000
awards are given in recognition of outstanding research contributions while the scholar is at
Queen’s. The prizes were presented at Queen’s convocation ceremonies in October 2009.
Professors Craig and Duncan presented public lectures on Tuesday, February 9, 2010. Dr.
Craig’s topic was “Preventing Bullying—1  ‘dhcvBrtpicBZilhough?lipiiid

This research report is meant to be an illustration of research activity at Queen's University and is based
on information provided to the Office of the Vice-Principal (Research) by the Faculties.
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